WINSTON TOWERS 600 CONDOMINIUM

BOARD OF ASSOCIATION, INC.

DIRECTORS 210-174™ STREET SUNNY ISLES BEACH, FL 33160
MEETING
JUNE 23. 2021 HAS BEEN CANCELLED

NOTICE

THE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 23%P
2021 HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE SPECIAL
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JULY 7™ 2021 AT 7:00 PM.

THE SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE (4 PAGES) HAS BEEN
POSTED IN THE MAIL ROOM ASSOCIATION’S
BULLETIN BOARD.

THE MEETING WILL BE A VIRTUAL MEETING AND THE
GoToMeeting LINK WILL BE POSTED ON THE WEB SITE

AND SENT BY EMAIL TO ALL UNIT OWNERS THAT
HAVE PROVIDED THEIR EMAIL ADDRESS.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

POSTED 6/22/21




